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Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Transportation and Communications
CIVIL ALRONAUTICS BOARD

07 January 2019

MS. MENY-LYN DEL VALLE-DEL ROSARIO
16 j. Bondoc St., Brgy. Kanluran 
Calauan, Laguna 
Delvalle.menylyn@gmail.com
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Subject Freedom of Information Request re; Information on Air 
Passenger Complaints

Dear Ms. Del Valle-Del Rosario:

This pertains to your request for information on the following matters for your thesis:

1. Rules and regulations on air passenger complaint handling

Under Republic Act No. 776, the Civil Aeronautics Board (CAB) is mandated to regulate the 
economic aspect of air transportation, and shall have the general supervision, control and 
jurisdiction over air carriers, general sales agents, cargo sales agents, and air freight 
forwarders as well as their property, property rights, equipment, facilities, and franchise. In 
the exercise of its regulatory powers, it is authorized to issue Certificates of Public 
Convenience and Necessity (CPCN) to domestic carriers. Foreign Air Carrier's Permit (FACP) 
to foreign carriers, and Letters of Authority to airfreight forwarders, general sales agents, 
cargo sales agents who are fit, willing, and able to perform services. It is mandated to develop 
and promote the air potential of the Philippines with due regard to public interest and 
convenience.

The mandate of the CAB being the economic regulator of the aviation industry has evolved 
to include as one of its principal functions the protection and promotion of consumer rights 
taking into consideration the balance between protection of consumers and industry 
competitiveness, consistent with the Warsaw and Montreal Conventions. The ICAO has 
formulated the following core principles on consumer protection:

1.

2.

3.

Passengers should have clear, transparent access to all pertinent information 
regarding the characteristics of the air transport product that is being sought, prior 
to purchasing the ticket;
Passengers should be kept regularly informed on any circumstances affecting their 
flight; and
Passengers should be able to rely on efficient complaint handling procedures that are 
clearly communicated to them.

In the Philippines, the increasing number of people travelling by air hasresulted to an 
increase in the number of complaints, as well, warranting immediate response from 
government to protect public interest.

In response to such complaints, the Department of Transportation and Communication 
(DOTC), together with the Department of Trade and Industry (DTI), approved the joint 
DOTC-DTl Administrative Order No. 1 Series of 2012, implemented by the CAB or Economic 
Regulation No. 09, otherwise known as the "Air Passenger Bill of Rights," which took effect
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